
body

fullmediumlight very full

fresh, light,                                 
berried 

with high to very high 
tannins, robust, powerful, 

well-structured

with low to high tannins, full 
of berry flavours, luscious, 

jammy

with low or medium tannins, 
acidic, fresh, young, light, 

berried

with medium or high tannins, 
nuanced, developed, spicy, 

aromatic

with low or medium tannins, 
some sweetness, smooth, 

fruity, uncomplicated

BERRIED &     
FRESH 

LUSCIOUS & 
JAMMY

NUANCED & 
DEVELOPED

ROBUST & 
POWERFUL

SMOOTH &  
FRUITY

Characterizing words are indicative

with low or medium tannins, 
some sweetness, smooth, 

fruity, uncomplicated

with low or medium tannins, 
some sweetness, smooth, 

fruity, uncomplicated

with low to high tannins, full 
of berry flavours, luscious, 

jammy

with low to high tannins, full 
of berry flavours, luscious, 

jammy

with medium or high tannins, 
nuanced, developed, spicy, 

aromatic

with high to very high 
tannins, robust, powerful, 

well-structured

TASTE STYLES OF RED WINES



makeusaste

medium sweetmedium drykuiva makea

runsaan hedelmäinen

sweetness

dry sweet

with low to medium acidity, 
fruitiness, smooth, light

SMOOTH &    
LIGHT 

MELLOW &  
SWEET

CRISP &         
FRUITY

NUANCED & 
STRUCTURED

GENEROUS & 
TOASTY

Characterizing words are indicative

with medium  to very high 
acidity, rich fruitiness, 

lively, crispy

with high to very high 
acidity, herbal, nuanced, 

aromatic, structured

with medium to high acidity, 
full-bodied, generous, rich, 

toasty, oak-flavoured

Hapokas, erittäin hapokas, 
yrttinen, vivahteikas, 

aromikas, ryhdikäs

with low to medium       
acidity, fruity, mellow, 

sweet

with low to medium       
acidity, fruity, mellow, 

sweet

with low to medium         
acidity, fruity, mellow, 

sweet

runsaan hedelmäinen

with medium  to very high 
acidity, rich fruitiness, 

lively, crispy runsaan hedelmäinen

with medium  to very high 
acidity, rich fruitiness, 

lively, crispy

with high to very high 
acidity, herbal, nuanced, 

aromatic, structured

with medium to high acidity, 
full-bodied, generous, rich, 

toasty, oak-flavoured

runsaan hedelmäinen

with medium  to very high 
acidity, rich fruitiness, 

lively, crispy

Hapokas, erittäin hapokas, 
yrttinen, vivahteikas, 

aromikas, ryhdikäs

with high to very high 
acidity, herbal, nuanced, 

aromatic, structured

TASTE STYLES OF WHITE WINES


